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From: Puco ContactOPSB 
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2014 2:31 PM 
To: donrhine44S37@yahoo.conn 
Cc: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: re: Greenwich Windpark (13'0990-EL-BGN) 

Mrs. Bonnie Rhine 
2276 Alpha Road 
Greenwich, Ohio 44837 

Mrs. Rhine, 

Thank you for your continued interested in the proposed Greenwich Windpark (OPSB Case No. 13~0990-EL-BGN). Your 
comments will be docketed in the case record. 

All materials pertaining to the case are available under the 13-0990-EL-BGN docket. Of note, the OPSB Staff Report of 
Investigation outlines the potential and possible Impacts to the project area. 

The case remains to be pending before the Board. 

Again, thank you for your comments. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions. 

Steve 
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Steve Irwin 
Public Outreach Coordinator 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
614.466.2871 
OPSB.ohio.gov 

From: webmaster@puc. state .oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 82140 
Received: 7/9/2014 9:19:52 AM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 82140 AT:07-09-2014 at 09:18 AM 
Related Case Number: 13-0990 
TYPE: comment 
NAME: Mrs. Bonnie Rhine 
CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 
MAILING ADDRESS: ^ i s i s t o c e r t i f y t h^ t t^e i--^«« -

. 2276 alpha rd. -̂-̂ -te and c^^^ft^^^Z ^ T ^ . % f 

. Greenwich , Ohio 44837 ^ocux«ent d a l i ^ x e d ix, the xccp^i^ c o n r s ^ J ^ ^ , ^ : : ^ 

mailto:donrhine44S37@yahoo.conn
http://OPSB.ohio.gov


... - USA 
P H O N E INFORMATION: 

. Home: 419-752-2231 

. Alternative: 419-744-7184 
• Fax:419-752-2231 

E-MAIL: Donrhine44837(@vahoo.com 
INDUSTRY:Other 
ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

(no utility company name provided?) 
(no account name provided?) 
(no service address provided?) 
(no service phone number provided?) 
(no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 
Dear sirs, The proposed wind park in GTeenwich,Ohio 13-0990-EL-BGN is of concern to me. I was not aware 
of the importance of the public meeting at our school. The event was NOT publicized well. The scope of this 
project if accepted will affect the lives of myself and my household for the rest of my life. It is not the decision 
of just the willing landowners and a few board members. The town and all surrounding area needs to be 
considered. We have not been wooed by the wind farm company like the prospective landowners. Legitimate 
concerns over health, property values,and environmental issues have been brushed off as 'unscientific' by this 
company and only positive 'spin' has been given. There are negative sides to every situation. This community 
does not need more damaging business projects. Daily we deal with the side effects of constant railroad traffic 
and a landfill south of town which is scheduled to open a hazardous waste cell. The eyesore of 30 wind turbines 
added to that makes me feel that the community of Greenwich has been terribly abused. We /I want my kids to 
experience the beauty and safety of small town life. The propaganda that this will bring jobs is a lie. The only 
jobs for this project will be specialized positions, nothing for residents. We, as residents, will gain only land and 
environmental destruction from this project. The Long term health consequences have not been adequately 
studied or addressed. This is my town, my family's town. I love it and want the best for my community. This is 
not a decision to be made only by the targeted landowners and a board. Respectftilly, Bonnie Rhine 


